Montgomery G. Frankel
Attorney at Law

1304 Oak A - e
St. Helena, éalif;i?:;%?dr D E @ E ﬂ M E 3

tel: 707.963.8150 = fax: 707.963.0434

ﬁ} 0CT -3 2006
E

October 3, 2006 CLERK OF THE BOARD
DELIVERY HAPA ceunrv
VA HAND DELIVE o Rob ftul,, (C
ehun e Peel, 4

Ardngo Colowy , CEO

RECEIVED
_ 0CT 0 4 2006
Board of Supervisors _ NAPA CO. CONSERVATION
c¢/o Pamela Miller, Clerk DEVELOPMENT & PLANNING DEPT
County of Napa
1195 Third Street

Napa, CA 94559

Re: Appeal of Denial of Application For Special Fence Permit; Ronald and Kathye
27/06 Notice of Violation; APN 021-020-010-000

Dear Ms. Miller:

Enclosed please find six copies of two “before and after” photographs, which I hereby
timely submit as additional information for the October 24, 2006 hearing in this
matter. If you would be so kind, please add one copy of each photo to each of the five
Supervisors’ packages herein.

Thank you.

Sincegely,

Montgomery G. Frankel









